
Selectmen’s Workshop  
Monday, October 24, 2016 

 
 

 
Selectman Morgan called the workshop to order at 3:30 PM.  Present were Selectmen Robert Freeman 
and Richard Morgan, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the minutes.  Selectman 
Frank Riley was absent – excused. 
 
The Board reviewed the following budgets: Town Clerk/Tax Collector, Elections, Recreation 
Department, Economic Development, Conservation Commission, Planning Board, Zoning Board of 
Adjustment, and Cemeteries. 
 
White reviewed the health insurance quotes received from Health Trust.  Discussion ensued on plan 
selection and comparison to the existing plan. 
 
Being no further input, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Adjourned at 4:10 PM. 
 
 
 
__________ABSENT______________ 
Franklin R. Riley, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
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________________________________ 
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